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This report is submitted to the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

Navajyothi College Cherupuzha 

 This report summarises the findings of the annual academic audit, conducted in fulfilment 

of the requirements of National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) pre-accreditation 

initiatives of the college. The academic audit, of all the departments of the college, was conducted 

and successfully completed between 13th July 2020 and 17th July 2020. In spite of the Covid-19 

pandemic, a three-member committee headed by Mrs Aney Suphalamma N. Mathew (Asst. 

Professor & Head, Department of Computer Studies), Mr Shijo Jose. (Asst. Professor & Head, 

Department of Management Studies) and Fr Sijoy Paul (Asst. Professor , PG Department of 

English) had been formed during the year for the effective conduct of the academic audit.  

The Panel Members investigated the different aspects of the Document and authenticated them 

with the supporting evidence. This report consolidates the findings of the panel and put forth 

suggestions and area of improvement possible in the future. 

With this comprehensive report IQAC team strongly suggest the following matters to improve the 

academic quality of the college:- 

 All the activities planned by various departments, under various criteria are to be measured 

and quantified. 

 Update the automation of library  and increase the seating capacity 

 More Journal and Magazines are to be subscribed in Library  

 More and more skill components to be added in the Curriculum 

 Recommended to increase the bandwidth of Wi-Fi 

 Increase campus amenities for the students. 

 Increase parking area for the students and staff. 
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 Teachers may record video classes for uploading in the Youtube Channel of college during 

this COVID-19 period. 

 Publications and participations in FDP, seminars, conferences and workshops by faculty 

members are to be increased. 

 Academic activities of the students through various clubs, forums & associations shall be 

strengthen 

 Recommended  to start more certificate courses especially interdepartmental  

 

The  IQAC recommend implementing the above-mentioned actions for the next academic 

year 

 

Mrs. Simna Simon 

IQAC Coordinator 

 

 


